
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

STATUS OF CIVIL PRACTICE COMMITTEE'S PROPOSED 
RULE ON MOTION IN LIM/NE PRACTICE 

In its 2016-2018 Report, the Supreme Court Civil Practice Committee 

recommended adoption of a new Rule 4:25-8 to address motion in limine practice. This 

proposed new rule as submitted by the Practice Committee was intended to regularize 

the practice, define the obligations of the bar, and promote earlier preparation, 

discussion of issues and settlement of cases. The Court determined not to act on the 

proposed rule during this rules cycle, but rather referred it back to the Civil Practice 

Committee for further study. Once the Practice Committee has completed that 

additional process, it will submit a revised proposal to the Court. 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Taironda E. Phoenix, 

Assistant Director for Civil Practice, by phone at 609-815-2900, ext. 54900 or by email 

to Taironda.Phoenix@njcourts.gov . 

. ~u-
Hon. Glenn A Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: August 20, 2018 


